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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Tutor/Parents’ Evening Thursday 10th October 2019 
 
You are invited to attend the Year 7 Tutor/Parents’ evening on Thursday 10th October 2019 from 5.00 pm 
– 6.00 pm in the main hall.  This will be a brief but very important evening as it gives you the opportunity 
to meet with child’s tutor to discuss her/his progress so far at Holmleigh Park High School. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries, please contact your child’s tutor.  We look forward to meeting with 
you on Thursday 10th October 2019.  Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s tutor by 
Monday 7th October 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Screen 
Head of Year 7 
 
 
 
To:   Tutor  

Holmleigh Park High School 
 
Name of Student: …………………………………………. 
 
I will/will not be attending my child’s tutor evening on Thursday 10th October 2019. 
 
I would like an appointment at …………………………………. 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 
 
 


